
9 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Paton 
Rotary Club of Albert Park 
PO Box 151 
Albert Park VIC 3206 

 
 
Dear Jeremy, 
 
Thank you for the generous donation from the Rotary Club of Albert Park to Sacred Heart 
Mission. It’s comforting to know Melbourne’s most vulnerable people can count on you during 
their greatest time of need. 
 
The past few years have been extremely challenging for the growing number of people 
experiencing hardship and disadvantage in our community. 
 
Your support keeps our doors open for them. 
 
Our Support Workers and Case Managers are ever-present and readily available for anyone 
who visits our Dining Hall or Women’s House for a meal, a connection, and some support. But 
we are seeing a new wave of homelessness as a result of rising costs and your support is more 
crucial than ever before. 
 
We can’t help the huge number of people who come to us every day without your club 
members on our side. Thank you. 
 
If you would like more information about Sacred Heart Mission’s important and diverse work, 
please contact us on 1800 443 278 or donorcare@sacredheartmission.org. 
 
Thank you again for your support. It helps improve the lives of many people  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Hang Vo – Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

Receipt number: 476044                                                                                  Gifts over $2 are tax deductible 
          Supporter ID:   5218 
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RECEIVED FROM 

 

PARTICULARS 

 

AMOUNT 

 

22/12/2023 

 

Rotary Club of Albert Park 

 

Donation 

 

$1,000.00 

 

 
Thank you for your gift, in accordance with Sacred Heart Mission’s rules of association we use all donations received towards 

furthering our purposes of alleviating and preventing homelessness, poverty and social isolation. 
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